
 

August 29, 2023 
 
Dear County of Greenville,  
 
The CDC Foundation is pleased to inform you that you have been selected as an MDI FIC award 
recipient under the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention grant: Medical Examiner and 
Coroner Data Modernization Implementer's Group.  
 
Through this opportunity, funds should be used to work collaboratively with other MDI offices, 
data sharing partners and FHIR subject matter experts to pilot the use of FHIR to improve the 
efficiency of data transmission between MDI offices and other data sharing partners.  
 
Total funding awarded is $100,000 per your budget allocations and is contingent on 
budget and workplan final approval via the contract process. The award and contract will begin 
once executed and end 6/30/2024 (with final report materials due 06/30/2024).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Gina Wiser, gwiser@cdcfoundation.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gina Wiser, MPH  
 
Project Manager, Noninfectious Disease  
CDC Foundation 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


